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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
DM No. 382 , s. 2023

INVITATION TO USAPang DepEd (Unparalled Service Always our Priority)

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs and Section/Unit Heads
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. In connection with the attached letter from GSIS Lucena Branch dated November 13,
2023, this Office is hereby inviting the 300 DepEd members of GSIS to attend the
launching of USAPang DepEd

2. Interested participants are encouraged to confirm their attendance, the first 300
participants will register thru the following :
e Google Form
o https://tinyurl.com/PreRegistrationDepEdDialogue

e Jessa D. Collada at telephone number 042-3736358/ 0969-281-6632 and
email address jedmcollada@gsis.gov.ph

3. Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

ROMMEL O™BAUTISTA, oV
Schools Division Superin denff
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November 13, 2023

Dr. ROMMEL C. BAUTISTA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
DepEd Division of Quezon

SUBJECT:  Unparalleled Service Always our Priority (USAPang DepEd)
Dear Dr. Bautista,

As part of our commitment in relation to the newly signed Memorandum of Agreement (MOA)
with the Department of Education to provide ultimate customer experience to teachers and
other DepEd personnel, we will be launching the “USAPang DEPED”, a meeting solely for
DepEd personnel.

The meeting, which may either be virtual or face-to-face, aims to provide an update on the
initiative and reforms undertaken by the GSIS, to listen to the concerns of the attendees, and
also to foster closer ties between GSIS and DEPED members.

In view thereof, we are inviting 300 DEPED members on our first “USAPang DEPED” on
November 21, 2023, Tuesday at 1:00pm via Zoom.

Since this meeting will be joined by limited number, the first 300 participants will register thru
the following:

e Google Form
o https:/ftinyurl.com/PreRegistrationDepEdDialogue

e Jessa D. Collada at telephone number 042-3736358 / 0969-2816632 and
email address jedmcollada@gsis.gov.ph

Zoom link will be sent to confirmed participants.

We look forward to a stronger business partnership with you. Together we will accomplish
great things.

Very truly yours,
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